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	The Corporate Assurance Manager apologised for the late report as interviews had only been completed on Monday 6 June 2022.   The Committee was informed that the report sought endorsement by the Governance and Standards Committee of the person recommended by the interview panel to be appointed to the vacant post of independent non-elected member on the Governance and Standards Committee subject to approval by Council.
The Corporate Assurance Managed advised the Committee that the recommendation was for the Governance & Standards Committee to recommend to Council that Clare Wasteney be appointed to the vacant post of independent non-elected member of the Governance and Standards Committee for a period of four years.
Councillor Fretwell queried the professional qualifications of the candidate.
The Head of Law and Governance advised that the candidate was well qualified, with a legal background and had previously been heavily involved in governance.  The panel felt that she had suitable qualifications and skills for the role.
The Chair felt that the candidate would be a good addition to the team.
The Corporate Assurance Manager advised that if approved for recommendation by the Council and approved in July 2022, that Clare would be able to take part in the July 2022 meeting subject to completion of the training.
The recommendation was proposed by Councillor Norman and seconded by Councillor Shields.  The motion was carried

RESOLVED THAT A RECOMMENDATION TO COUNCIL BE GIVEN
i)	That Clare Wasteney be appointed to the vacant post of independent non-elected member of the Governance and Standards Committee for a period of four years





